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MEDIA ADVISORY: DEPARTMENT OF 
HEALTH TO HIGHLIGHT ZIKA RESEARCH 
AT SYMPOSIUM 

 

Contact: 

Communications Office 

NewsMedia@flhealth.gov 

(850) 245-4111 

Tallahassee, Fla.—The Florida Department of Health invites you to the 2017 Zika Research 

Grant Symposium Oct. 9 at 9 a.m. to highlight advances in Zika research through $25 million in 

funding made available by Governor Rick Scott last fall. This free event is open to anyone 

interested in how Florida is improving the landscape of Zika research. 

Presentations will feature researchers from H. Lee Moffitt Cancer Center, Florida State 

University, University of Central Florida, University of South Florida, Florida International 

University, Florida Atlantic University, University of Florida, and University of Miami. State 

Surgeon General Dr. Celeste Philip will provide opening remarks. The symposium will be 

moderated by Dr. Danny Armstrong, Chair of the Biomedical Research Advisory Council.  

WHAT: Zika Research Symposium 

WHEN:  

October 9, 2017 

9 a.m. – 3 p.m. 

WHERE:  

Florida Atlantic University Stadium 

Acura Club 

777 Glades Road 

Boca Raton, FL 33431 

Note: All members of the media are asked to park in the gravel lot located just northwest of FAU 

Stadium. You can enter this lot on the north side of the Stadium 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to 

protect, promote and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county 

and community efforts. 

mailto:newsmedia@flhealth.gov
http://www.phaboard.org/


Follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter at @HealthyFla. For more information about the 

Florida Department of Health please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov. 
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